1302 Cornerstone Ct

Orlando, FL  32835

Monday, February 28, 2005
President Local 603 SPFPA

1825 W Oakridge RD

Orlando, FL

Dear Brian,

As a Union member since the CR’s were first able to join, I have supported the union and will continue to do so.  But I feel that the results of this contract show that our union is at the mercy of the company and therefore has no leverage with them besides typical changes (MLK Day).  

Please accept my letter of resignation from Local 603 effective immediately.  

Ted Klenk







